RESOURCE MANAGEMENT LAW ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE - BLENHEIM CONFERENCE -
OCTOBER 2003

A report was received from Councillor Sue Wells on the Resource Management Law Association
Conference in Blenheim on 9-12 October 2003, attended by herself and Councillor Helen Broughton.

Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


